
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           Veneta Elementary School 
      88131 Territorial Road, Veneta, OR 97487  

           (541) 935-8225   

         Olivia Johnson, Principal 

       Gary Carpenter, Interim Superintendent  

         Fern Ridge School District 

 

To: Families of First thru Fifth Grade Students 

 
            On November 7th, we will be holding an oral health or dental screening of our students. 

A dental hygienist from the Community Health Center will be providing this service, assisted by 

the staff of the Tooth Taxi.  An oral health screening is just a quick visual scan of your child’s 

teeth, generally with a flashlight. The dental hygienist will note if there are any visible signs of 

oral problems or not. No other procedures will take place at the dental screening. The results of 

the screening will be sent home with students to families. In addition, if there are significant 

signs and concerns, families will be contacted by phone. If severe oral health problems are 

found, families may be able to be served at no cost through the Tooth Tazi. 

 Families of students in first through fifth grade can request that their child not participate 

in the Dental Screening on November 7th by signing below and returning this page to school 

before Thursday, November 3rd. 

        Thank you, 

        Veneta Elementary School  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please excuse my child _______________________________ from participating 

in the dental screening on November 7th. 

 

________________________________   ___________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature     Date 



 

 

 

 

 

              
 


